EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA
PAI ST QUAN CONG HOA NAM PHI
3/F Gentral building, 31 Hai Ba Trung Street, Hoan Kiem District, Hanoi

Dear South African travellers in Vietnam,

With the hope of attracting more foreign authors, especially those whose have lived and worked
in Vietnam, the Organizing Committee respectfully requests the Embassy to encourage citizens
of your country to submit photos and videos about the landscape and people of Vietnam to the
Contest via website http://happyvietnamyn until October 15, 2024.

Thank you in advance for your assistance. We look forward 1o your cooperation.

South African Embassy Hanoi




